
Children’s Special Health 
Care Services Insurance 

Premium Payment Benefit 

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services
(MDHHS) does not discriminate against any individual or
group on the basis of race, national origin, color, sex,
disability, religion, age, height, weight, familial status,
partisan considerations, or genetic information. Sex-based
discrimination includes, but is not limited to, discrimination
based on sexual orientation, gender identity, gender
expression, sex characteristics, and pregnancy.

If you have questions about the 
Insurance Premium Payment benefit, or 
would like an application, please call 
800-359-3722 ext. 18998.  You can
also contact your local health
department.

Having health insurance is very 
important. If you have questions about 
using your health insurance along with 
CSHCS, please request “Using Other 
Health Insurance with Children’s Special 
Health Care Services” brochure.

Please call 800-359-3722 to request 
the brochure.
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Insurance can be through any of the following:Children’s Special Health 
Care Services  (CSHCS)
CSHCS could pay for all or some health 
insurance premiums when families 
cannot afford to pay.

The premium must cost CSHCS less 
than the cost of the medical bills. The 
benefits of helping families pay for 
premiums include:

• Maintaining private health care 
coverage for CSHCS clients. Private 
health insurance is important, since 
CSHCS only pays for specialty care 
related to the qualifying condition.

• Reducing the amount of money 
CSHCS must pay which ensures the 
program is available to more 
families.

The insurance premium payment can 
be for insurance from:

• Employers.

• Health Insurance Marketplace.

• Medicare.

• COBRA coverage.

If COBRA becomes available to you, 
please notify your local health 
department as soon as possible.

Employment
Some families can not afford insurance premiums.

Health Insurance Marketplace
The Federal Affordable Care Act (ACA) makes insurance available for almost 
everyone.

• People without insurance should apply through the health insurance 
marketplace.

• Children with special health care needs are still eligible for CSHCS even if they 
receive health care insurance.

COBRA Coverage
Consolidated Omnibus Budget Reconciliation Act, or COBRA, is a federal law that 
requires employers with 20 or more staff to make insurance available for a period, 
under certain circumstances. If COBRA becomes available to you, please notify your 
local health department as soon as possible.

Medicare
This includes people who have or are eligible for Part B or Part D coverage.


	Insurance can be through any of the following:
	Slide Number 2



